October 5, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

I just had to write this note to express how totally impressed I have been
with the way you have handled this storm crisis. I have not ever known a
politician to be so caring and, when I heard you say “pray”, I can’t think of
any way you could have impressed me more, even though I was already
impressed.

In any type of situation, most politicians would have taken all the credit for
themselves and not shared with any of their workers. With you, you gave all
the credit to the people doing the work! I hope other politicians paid
attention to you.

Please keep up the most excellent work and may God bless you always and
keep you as the Governor of South Carolina for many years.

Keep up the good work of showing the world’s politicians how to handle
things.

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!
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Ursula Rozsa
2717 Temperance Dr.
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577



